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Legislative Advocacy 
Committee Updates

The Legislative Advocacy Committee (LAC) is 
reforming our community membership. If you are 
interested in becoming a member of the LAC, there 
will be a form on the district website whereby you 
can apply to be a member of the committee. If you 
have questions regarding the committee, please 
email Leslie Boritz at lboritz@commack.k12.ny.us.

The LAC was established to assist the Board of 
Education in implementing solutions regarding 
legislative matters. The committee is charged with 
effectively communicating Commack’s needs to our 
local, state, and federal elected representatives

The Legislative Advocacy Committee is comprised of 
the Superintendent of Schools, Board of Education 
members, Commack residents, High School 
students, Commack staff, members from the 
collective bargaining units and community 
members. 
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640 participants 
representing 180 
families and 
approximately 120 
student helpers 
enjoyed the festival!

On Saturday, May 14, 2022,  the District Multicultural Committee hosted 
a student led day of fun, games, arts and crafts, music, and dance for our 
primary and intermediate students on the turf at Commack High School.

Secondary students volunteered to create memorable K-12 experiences, 
sharing culture, traditions, and fun while bonding with our elementary 
friends.

Multicultural Committee Update
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the Board of Education?


